
HMS Registration 
 
The HMS registration will be held on July 26 from 10:00 a.m. to 
3:00 p.m. and July 27 from 12:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. Both days are 
open to 6th, 7th, and 8th graders. We are proud to announce that 
again this year we will have staff on site from the Haywood 
County Health Department.  They will be printing shot records and 
giving shots to those seventh-grade students who need them. It is 
very important, since seventh graders without current vaccinations 
will not be able to attend school until receiving them.   
 
 


